Nov. 22, 2010

Dear CNSC,

Attached please find PDFs of the documents | alluded to in my last email to you, namely:

[From: Kevin Kamps <kevin@beyondnuclear.org>
Date: Mon, Nov 22, 2010 at 11:59 PM

Subject: Additional comments on Bruce Power’s proposal to ship 16 steam generators from Ontario to
Sweden via the Great Lakes, connecting rivers, and the Atlantic Ocean for so-called "recycling"].

Those documents are:

---Kevin Kamps' oral testimony to the U.S. Department of Energy's Blue Ribbon Commission on
America's Nuclear Future, dated Nov. 16, 2010 ("Kevins presentation to BRC 11 16 2010[1].pdf"; | refer
you to the paragraphs on Hardened On-Site Storage, as well as Transportation);

---Coalition statement, endorsed by 168 national and grassroots environmental and public interest
organizations, submitted to the BRC on Nov. 16, 2010 ("finalbrcanswers111610.pdf"; | refer you to the
sections about Hardened On-Site Storage, as well as Transportation and Storage);

---Statement of Principles for Safeguarding Nuclear Waste at Reactors ("current principles and 170
signatories_march_24 2010.pdf").

| ask that you recognize and accept these comments, despite their arrival after 12 midnight Eastern
time, as Beyond Nuclear and Nuclear Policy Research Institute (NPRI) are one and the same national
organization, with NPRI headquartered in San Francisco, California, where it is still November 22nd,
2010.



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kevin Kamps, Beyond Nuclear (NPRI)

Kevin Kamps

Radioactive Waste Watchdog
Beyond Nuclear

6930 Carroll Avenue, Suite 400

Takoma Park, Maryland 20912

and

Nuclear Policy Research Institute (NPRI)
584 Castro Street, #531

San Francisco, CA 94114

Beyond Nuclear and NPRI aim to educate and activate the public about the connections between
nuclear power and nuclear weapons and the need to abandon both to safeguard our future. Beyond
Nuclear and NPRI advocate for an energy future that is sustainable, benign and democratic.



